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As I write my final newsletter, I do so with a smile on my face.  There have been so many positives this year.  Finish-
ing with the summer festival which, yet again, was wonderful.  The hard work of everyone at school really shone 
through.  As I said on the day, the collaboration between all staff, pupils and 
parents makes our school a very special place. 
 
Thank you for your overwhelming support this year.  It is heart-warming that 
parents and pupils recognise the hard work and effort that goes into our 
school, making it a great place to learn and a place in which they can be fabu-
lous. 
 
Today is a day when we say goodbye to our year 6 pupils.  They have, yet again, 
achieved great SATs results – our pupils certainly are above average!  We know 

that because of the curriculum and experiences they have had at Ken-
ningtons, they are ready to tackle secondary school head on.  We 
have a tradition at Kenningtons that we meet every child individually 
when they start with us, and at the Leavers Picnic I get to say good-
bye to every child individually.  It was a pleasure to do so yester-
day.  We wish them continued success in the future and look forward 
to hearing about all of their achievements. 
 
We are also saying goodbye to 
some members of staff this 

year.  Miss Main, Mr Callan and Miss Wallace are all moving onto pastures 
new.  We wish them luck in their new endeavours.   
 
The new teachers who will be joining us in September have all been in to 
meet their new classes and spend time with their year groups teachers.  I 
am very happy with all of the new appointments and am sure they will very 
quickly become part of the Kenningtons family.   
 
I would like to thank you on behalf of myself and all staff for the gifts and presents you have showered us with.  As 
always these are much appreciated, but not expected. 
 
I wish you all a wonderful summer with you family and friends and look forward to seeing you all in September, safe 
and well. 
 
Mrs Sawtell-Haynes 



 

Feedback 

“Can I just say a huge THANK YOU for put-
ting on an incredible Sound of Musicals 
show! Every year, you find new ways to 

raise the bar and bring even more joy to the 
children and all parents/families/friends. If it 
is possible to do even better next year then 
you'd have to start planning for a Britain's 

Got Talent performance... 
I know I am biased, but days like Wednesday 

confirm to me just how much of a step 
above Kenningtons is as a primary school. 

Everything you do provides children with ex-
periences that will stay with them forever, 
and we owe you all a debt of gratitude for 

continuing to strive for the best. 

“I just want to say that we have no 
words to thank you for everything the 
school is doing for our children, and to 

express our gratitude for your hard work 
to put in place such an amazing musical. 
All the children and staff were amazing. 

We enjoy it so much. Thank you once 
again” 

“LOVE LOVE LOVED IT!!!   
Guys that was amazing. I know the kids did 

so well but for a school to put on some-
thing like that is so special.  So pleased my 

two go to Kenningtons.  Another great 
year!!” 



 

“Music  from Kenningtons  Primary  Academy this 
afternoon was amazing! Truly enjoyed. Thank you 

for the music, didn't want it to end” 

“The children were absolutely brilliant and the 
staff encore fantastic. Well done to all involved” 

Just wanted to say how amazing yesterdays 
festival was, the children were fantastic and it 
was definitely worth hearing the songs on re-

peat at home for the last few weeks.  
Also soo lovely to see your ending perfor-

mance what a way to end   



 

“The afternoon tea was amazing. Was so lovely to be invited, thank you, it’s a really 
nice idea to put something on to appreciate the parents. It was really nice to meet and 

talk to other parents from around the school who I wouldn’t normally bump in to. 
Good also to have the chance to have a chat with Mrs Sawtell-Haynes and Mrs Clarke. 

“Our son recently started at the school’s nursery and will moving into Reception from 
September. As soon as our son gained a place at the school for September, it was like 

we had joined the Kenningtons family. The school has provided high quality support and 
care for our son. We are delighted with the support we have received as a family. The 

only way to describe it is that the school have gone above and beyond what they are re-
quired to - why? Because they genuinely care.  Anyone with a child with needs will know 

that all you want is for your child to receive the support they need and for the adults 
working with them to understand them and provide unconditional care. We have cer-
tainly seen this from the staff at Kenningtons. We are excited to see how he continues 

to flourish and progress as me moves through the school. Thank you for everything you 
have and continue to do! “ 

“We had a wonderful time today , thank you so 
much for all your efforts and efforts to make this 
possible. Thank you so much to head teacher and 

all teachers, teacher assistant and all the staff 
at Kenningtons Primary Academy for their dedica-
tion and service all these 7 years of our sons time 

here.” 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057112704420&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWaNvP5dUFuk28WPh18FQDAPA4_GGc8H9e5XZTWIvffngvf2EY1A34tFmwjFk8e9y8x9Fid97rBx_VV0N2qIf00NzT7Rqbr34lm5Z22CKHaQaEjc2pBXg9byZKnINp68A8BfyZEEiwkInb3rrj7EAa-4Gznsp0JvWUzbQcTWarnJQ&__tn__=R%5d-R


 

Silver Awards 

Bronze Awards 

Well done for completing Levels 1 
and 2 of your Bikeability Training. 



 

Gold Awards 



 

Jump Giants 

Well done to all the children who 
earned their Gold Merits over the 
year—we hope you enjoyed your 
treat of Jump Giants and Pizza !! 



 

WC: 4th September 2023 

WC: 11th September 2023 



 

We are looking for 
donations of any 

junkyard items for a 
school project with 

Mrs Sawtell-Haynes. 

Please donate 
your unwanted 
Scooters - we 

have a plan for 
them ! 



 

Local Events 
 

For events happening in our local area, please click on this link which will take you to our 
‘Local Events’ page on our website. 
 

Here you will also find information regarding Summer 
Clubs this year. 

 
https://www.kenningtonsprimaryacademy.co.uk/news/local-events 

 

The Pre-Loved stall is now open for Au-
tumn / Winter Uniform. All items are £1. 

We are not accepting anymore dona-
tions at this time, except good condi-

tion logo items. 

We kindly ask that you do not 
send party bags in for your 



 

https://www.seeitdifferently.org/ 

We are sharing this website for Parents that may like to improve communication between themselves. 


